Learning update 7t February 2021

Over the last couple of weeks, we have been doing lots of activities relating to The Very Hungry
Caterpillar book and healthy eating.

The children have had the opportunity to explore lots of fruits - mango, pomegranate, passion fruit,
coconut, pineapples and many more. They have talked about the textures and how they smell, put
them in size order, weighed them on scales, measured how long they are and predicted the heaviest
and lightest. Some of the fruit has been cut open so we could look inside and lots of the children
have enjoyed tasting them.

We also had lots of vegetables to explore - aubergine, cauliflower, parsnips, potatoes, and corn on
the cob, to name a few. We have looked at where food grows and what potatoes and tomatoes can
be made into. We also talked about milk, where it comes from and that it can be made into butter,
cheese and yogurt. We have painted and printed with the fruit and vegetables and sewn wool
patterns onto leaves.

The children have really enjoyed this learning experience and have been extremely enthusiastic in
preschool.

Click below to visit our resources page where you find to a PDF sheet with information about
what we have been doing which may also give you some ideas of activities you could try at home.

hungry caterpillar eating parent prompt sheet. (wsimg.com)



https://img1.wsimg.com/blobby/go/f70c244f-c27e-426f-b65f-c6241b2360da/downloads/hungry%20caterpillar%20eating%20parent%20prompt%20sheet..pdf?ver=1620740736345

